BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS
April 13, 2022

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Wednesday, April 13, 2022. Members
present were Stephen Palmer, Karen O’'Keefe and Gisela Harma. The meeting was
called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Decisions were made on the following appeals:

Edward & Katherine Jurczyk — 106 Latimer Pt. Rd.
The Board voted unanimously to change the assessment to $313,700

Susan Lopes — 7 Cavendish La.
The Board voted unanimously to change the assessment to $180,600.

Quilting by the Sea — Personal Property
The Board voted unanimously to deny the Manufacturing Machinery exemption.

Gisela Harma made a motion to accept the minutes for the April 6, 2022. By
unanimous vote, the minutes were accepted as read.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Karen O'Keefe
Secretary



